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PROJECT UPDATE 
 

MARSH STREET 
The Contractor successfully completed the installation of the new concrete 
curb and gutter this week, along with the new concrete aprons for all of the 
existing concrete driveways.  It was communicated in the “concrete notice” 
hand delivered to the properties along Marsh Street that individual driveway 
accesses would be restored on Monday, however with the holiday it will be 
completed on Tuesday.  Additionally the Contractor plans to start backfilling 
along the back of curb and work on final preparations of the roadway 
aggregate base next week.  The plan is for the Contractor to complete 
installation of the bituminous pavement either on Thursday or Friday of next 
week weather dependent.  No sodding is planned as the private utilities have 
some work to complete within the boulevard areas yet.  
 
GRAINWOOD CIRCLE 
The wet weather resulted in some deviation from the schedule as presented 
last week, with the Contractor completing the installation of the new sanitary 
sewer along the west leg of Grainwood Circle earlier in the week.  The drier 
weather has been welcomed and the Contractor plans to focus on the 
installation of the services along the south and east legs of Grainwood Circle 
early next week.  After these connections are made the Contractor can start 
the work on the final utility, the storm sewer.  The City did obtain the 
necessary consent to install the outlet of the storm sewer through the walk 
which will allow the trees on the City owned portion of this open space to be 
saved.  Once the storm sewer is completed the utility work within the south 
and east legs will be completed and new work will shift over to the west and 
north legs. 
 
There has been some questions regarding the working hours and the City 
approved hours of construction operation are 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, during 
which time access through the specific work area may be restricted. 
 
Please contact me at 507-995-2936 or corybi@bolton-menk.com if you have 
any additional questions relating this update or the project overall. 
 
CR 21 Watermain  
The roadway was reopened to normal traffic operations on Tuesday morning 
and completion of the roadway striping is planned for next week to be 
completed under normal traffic conditions. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this challenging project. 
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Construction Includes: 
 

• New sanitary sewer 
main and service 
lines 

• New water main 
and service lines 

• New storm sewer 

• New street 
pavement 

• Intersection street 
lights 

• Driveway and turf 
restoration 

 
Construction Complete: 
 

• Substantial: 
November 15, 2015 
 

• Final: 
July 1, 2016  
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